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NOTICE 

21st September 2017 

FOR THE STUDENTS ADMITTED BEFORE 2013-14 

While no fresh admission was taken since the session in which the university ceased to run distance 

education programme after a UGC direction, the students continuing to complete their full course 

that were started in the pre-closure session are warned of the fact that the last (repeat) last 

examination in the series of all lingering degree exams will be conducted in November 2017. No 

fresh case of any left-out examination or any part thereof will be entertained after the last 

examination has been conducted in November 2017. All those students who have any paper left 

out in any degree course still may contact their Coordinator immediately. 

When in time, the university takes up distance education in ODL mode, that will be notified 

separately on this website. However, in that new mode and administration of ODL, the university 

will not carry any liability of any course completion pending from the presently ending phase.  

Coordinators may also please note.  

-Sd- 

         RAJIV KUMAR 

Deputy Registrar (SDE) 

  


